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Observations Regarding Pedestrian and Bicycle Accommodations in Major Corridors 
 
Similar to recent feedback the TC has provided to the TPPB, the TC feels it is also important to consider pedestrian 
and bicycle accommodations in major corridors on a corridor-wide basis rather than addressing any one 
accommodation individually.  
  
 


